






Concept #1 
Under Concept #1, both the proposed stairway and ramp would be located west of the 
Banneker Overlook. To accommodate the ramp at this location and to make the ramp 
ADA-compliant, several switchbacks with resting platforms would be necessary to 
gradually elevate the ramp up to the overlook. This concept would also include 
landscaping, improvements to pedestrian crosswalks, lighting installation, and 
stormwater management. 
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Concept #2 
Under this potential concept, the proposed stairway would be constructed on the west 
side of Banneker Overlook. A portion of the wall along Banneker Circle, SW at the 
connection to the I-395 pedestrian bridge would be removed to provide access for the 
stairs. The stairs would lead down the grassy slope of the park and connect with the 
new signalized intersection at Maine Avenue, SW that has been created as part of the 
Wharf redevelopment. In addition, the existing path to the east of the overlook would 
be improved and made ADA-compliant under Concept #2. As previously stated, this 
concept would include landscaping, improvements to pedestrian crosswalks, lighting 
installation, and stormwater management. 
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